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The Chorus Line
Your monthly catch up of everything that is happening at The Company of Four

Welcome from the Chair
Happy New Year! We have a fantastic year planned full of shows and social events

and I for one cannot wait to get started. We look forward to welcoming new
members throughout 2025.

All the best,
Lily x

Dick Whittington

Rehearsals are in full swing and it's been exciting to watch the progress of the numerous

dance groups and principle cast. We have been blown away by the originality of our amazing

choreographers and our super talented Musical Director Wade has put together a fabulous
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musical score. We are now entering the often chaotic stage of bringing the whole cast

together to give you the end product we know you'll love. This is a panto packed with songs,

dances, silliness and some familiar faces plus plenty of new talent young and old (with an age

range of 5-73). Get your tickets now, you won't want to miss this.

As always at this stage we are looking for volunteers to help in all areas, if you can offer any

assistance please contact the production team.

Lily, Paul, Penny, Wade & Adam

Buy your tickets here

The Company of Four Singers
We will recommence with our first session for 2025 on;

Wednesday 22nd January 7 til 9pm Fred Reynolds centre.

We have then booked the Fred Reynolds centre at the usual times on the following
dates for us to also get together;

Wednesday 29th January
Wednesday 5th February
Wednesday 12th February

The following week is the pantomime, so there will be no session (Wednesday 19th
February), and then we will look at booking more sessions after this.

Katy Spall & Vic Fosker
Katyspall@gmail.com
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Les Miserables

Our next production team have been organising the auditions for our summer
production of Les Misérables - School Edition.

The opportunity to perform in this production is available to members aged 10-18.
The auditions are to be held in January.

If you are interested in auditioning for this production, please contact
Cof4lesmis@gmail.com and the details will be sent to you.

Les Misérables - School Edition
A musical by ALAIN BOUBLIL and CLAUDE-MICHEL SCHÖNBERG

School Edition special adaptation licensed by
MUSIC THEATRE INTERNATIONAL and CAMERON MACKINTOSH (OVERSEAS)

LIMITED
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Learn to make your own costumes!
2025 Sewing Classes for Kids start on January 11th at Stitchworks

Katy Spall joined the teaching team at Stitchworks this year and will be leading the
“Get to Know Your Sewing Machine” and “After School Sewing” clubs for kids

starting in January. If you have a child aged 9 years or older who would like to learn
to sew, this is their chance! Just imagine how helpful it will be when they can help

out with their costumes at upcoming productions! They can get a taste of our
classes and learn all about the machine at the “Get to Know” intro class and if they

enjoy it continue on with “After School” classes.

Dates are as follows:
Get to Know Your Sewing Machine

Saturday January 11 and Saturday Feb 22 from 2:30 - 5:00 in the Stitchworks
classroom

£30 includes all supplies and sewing machines are provided
If your kid enjoys this beginner class and wants to learn more, After School sessions

are on
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Tuesdays and Thursdays starting in January.
After School Sewing Club

Clubs are from 4:30 - 6:00 in the Stitchworks classroom
Tuesdays Jan 14, 21, 28 Feb 4 and 11 ( 5 weeks £90 includes all supplies and

equipment)
Thursdays Jan 16, 23, 30, Feb 6 and 13 (5 weeks £90 includes all supplies and

equipment)
Get in touch with questions or to book a session:

karen@stitchworkswoodbridge.co.uk
Stitchworks 10 - 12 Gobbitt’s Yard Woodbridge IP12 1DD 01394 547150
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Upcoming shows
Charlie and the Chocolate Factory

We are delighted to announce our musical for next autumn is Charlie and the
Chocolate Factory. This will be taking place at The Seckford Theatre. More details on

auditions and show dates to follow.

Christmas Show 2025
We are delighted to announce we will be putting together a festive offering as a
fundraiser for the Company of Four in December next year. We will update with

further details shortly.

Panto 2026 - Mother Goose
Forward planning for 2026 is already taking place! Kayleigh Richardson and Katy
Spall will be writing and producing, more details to be released at a future date.

We are looking at proposals for future shows, please get in touch with the committee
for information on how to make a submission.

Costume & Prop Hire
Here at The Company of Four we have lots of items available for hire.

Our brand new store is up and running with a whole variety of different costumes for
any production. Contact Katy Katyspall@gmail.com for enquiries

For prop and set enquiries contact cof4secretary@gmail.com

Hoodies and Polo Shirts
We are now about to make another order of our black hoodies and polo shirts with

our logo in gold.
T-shirts Adults £15 Children £12

Polo Shirts Adults £15 & Children £12
Hoodies Adults £25 & Children £20

If you would like one of these, please do get in touch. Payment will
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need to be made at the time of order, if you have any queries regarding sizes etc,
please contact Vicky.
harty19@hotmail.com

UK Registered Charity number 1071678
Our mailing address is:

Cof4secretary@gmail.com
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